
TOWN OF OSCEOLA NOTICE 

This is a notice that the Board Members of the Town of Osceola will be meeting 

with the Long Lake Youth Association at the Osceola Town Hall on Wednesday, 

October 19 at 6:00 pm.  This meeting's discussion will be directed to issues 

pertaining to the operation of Long Lake Youth (Baseball) Association on the 

Town Hall property and a possible new concession stand. Any interested persons 

may attend. 

The Board Members will be able to talk about information pertaining to the town. 

Submitted by:                                            Posted 10/14/22                                                                  

Kay Wege, Osceola Clerk 


